
 
 
 

Lake Worth Drainage District 
Request for Qualifications 

 RFQ #16-10047L.01 
 

Encroachment Removal & Demolition Services 
 
 
The Lake Worth Drainage District is soliciting a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
to pre-qualify contractors for Encroachment Removal & Demolition Services for 
canal clearing projects.  Encroachments may include, but not limited to, fences, 
sheds, patios, docks, decks or other similar structures. This invitation is extended 
to all qualified contractors which can provide the requirement(s) specified in the 
RFQ.  
 
A copy of the RFQ may be obtained on the District’s website at 
www.lwdd.net/doing-business or at District offices at 13081 S. Military Trail, 
Delray Beach, Florida 33484 beginning Tuesday, October 25, 2016. All responses 
must be received at the listed address no later than 4:00 p.m., Monday, 
November 7, 2016. 
 
All inquiries and responses should be directed, in writing, to Anthony LasCasas, 
Project Manager, at info@lwdd.net or by mail at LWDD, 13081 S. Military Trail, 
Delray Beach, FL 33484. No verbal inquiries will be accepted.  
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